APT Meeting Minutes – February 7, 2024


The APT continued to review materials and discussed impacts for LNP ecosystem regarding LSMS (and NPDB) possible volume related issues. We will continue the discussion as the team level sets the industry participants with regards to the end-to-end architecture.

Action Items for next meeting:

1. LNPA to provide the following data:
· Per-minute message volumes for MA, MW, NE, SW, and SW regions for the same time span as what was already shared from WC and WE regions.  For all 7 regions’ data, a break down of request volume by anonymized SPID to at least show the portion associated with the top SPID.
· Additional details of message volumes and any other information regarding the LSMS outage on November 29th 

1. Service Providers to examine the volume and types of trouble tickets for the period 11/29 – 12/1 for possible correlation to LSMS activity and subscriber call processing. 

The next APT meeting is scheduled for February 28th at 11:00 a.m. eastern time. 

